May 26, 1965

Prof. Dr. I. Gyarfas

Hungarian Institute of Cardiology
Nagyvaradster 1

Budapest IX

HUNGARY

Dear Dr. Gyarfas:

By the enclosed you will see that our machines will read your IBM-
type punch cards. It is emphasized that the ca rds should be firmly and’
carefully packed so that they are not bent or frayed in shipping.

Please send us your card coding and the information you desire when

it is settled.

Regards,

Hénry Blackburn, M. D.

HB:mj ’
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